
 

 

 

Corporate Announcement 
 

Further to the announcement on 31 January 2025, Piraeus Financial Holdings S.A. 
(hereinafter “Piraeus”), clarifies that its assessment regarding the investment in 
National Insurance is ongoing and thus there is no definitive agreement for a 
potential transaction.  

Piraeus will promptly proceed with a new announcement should a reportable 
event arise. 

 

Athens, 03 February 2025 


